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NOTICE 

 
 

 In continuation to the notification dated. 03.09.2019, all 

the candidates are here by informed that due to lowering the 

qualifying cut-off  percentile (i.e.10.00 percentile for each 

category) for  NEET UG-2019 for admissions to BDS course 

by the Ministry of  Health & Family welfare (Dental 

Education Section), GOI, dated.06.09.2019, the scheduled 

BDS MOPUP round counseling for the seats under 

Management Quota on 09.09.2019 has been Postponed. 

  

 After receipt of data of eligible candidates as per revised 

percentile, the University will issue notification for inviting 

online applications from the candidates who fulfill the 

eligibility. 

  

 Proposed date and schedule for the MOPUP round 

counseling for BDS course under Management Quota for the 

academic year 2019-20 will be notified later in the University 

website. 
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